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Welcome to Ardsley. We hope you will consider joining us. Who are we?  We are the
Ardsley Historical Society which was established in 1982.  In 2022, we will be
celebrating 40 years of illuminating Ardsley’s rich history. We are a growing
multigenerational organization with members ranging from high school students
(including our webmaster) to residents who have lived here for a century! Everyone
interested in the history of the Village of Ardsley and its School District is invited to
become a member by visiting the membership section of our new website:
www.ardsleyhistoricalsociety.org  which can accessed by the QR code below.

BENEFITS OF MEMBERSHIP

Spring and Fall issues of our newsletter (The Beacon).
Annual Calendar featuring images of Ardsley History.
Membership-only access to our digital and other archives, including the past issues of
our newsletter. 
All new members receive our attractive car magnet featuring our new logo. 

WHY SHOULD YOU JOIN THE ARDSLEY HISTORICAL SOCIETY?

Your support helps us fund projects such as the twelve free walking tours we
conducted in connection with Ardsley’s 125th Anniversary, The Timepiece blog, our
public programs on local, State and National history, programs in the school district,
and our ongoing efforts to digitize both our archives and our historic newspapers. We
also act as a resource for family members and researchers seeking information about
Ardsley. We collect and conserve artifacts of Ardsley’s history, including a
revolutionary war-era cannonball. We maintain a complete set (over 100 years) of
Ardsley High School yearbooks and serve as the respository of several quilts
celebrating Ardsley’s history. 

LOOKING FOR A CRASH COURSE ON ARDSLEY HISTORY?

Visit our website by scanning the QR below and click on The Timepiece page. The
current post covers 1000 years of Ardsley’s history and is a one-stop shop of Ardsley
history. Again, Welcome to Ardsley and please consider joining your historical society. 

Dear New Ardsley Resident,


